
 

 

BSE Limited                                                        July 16, 2020 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai 400 001 

Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

We would like to inform that with the Government of Karnataka imposing complete lockdown in 

Bengaluru in view of rising Covid-19 cases, the Corporate office and factories in Peenya will 

remain closed till July 22, 2020. 

 This is for your information and records. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For ADOR FONTECH LIMITED 

 

 

Geetha D 

Company Secretary 

 


